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1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 

May 20, 2016 
 
Via: US Mail 
 
Gary Blake 
16118 Highway 71 
Brush, CO 80723  

 
Dear Mr. Blake: 
 
Commission Staff received the petition you sent requesting a hearing on the permit for the 
proposed Windy Hill #3-17D injection well being sought by Windy Hill Water Operations LLC.  
I am the Hearing Officer assigned to this matter. 
 
The petition in question appears to be signed by approximately 100 individuals.  In order to 
contest the permit each person on the petition must submit within two weeks from the date 
of this letter, in writing, an explanation of the reasons for their protest.  This requirement is 
based on Rule 325.n 
 
n. Dedicated injection well public notice. The Director shall publish a notice of the proposed disposal permit for dedicated 
injection wells in a newspaper of general circulation serving the area where the well(s) is (are) located. The notice shall 
briefly describe the disposal application and include legal location, proposed injection zone, depth of injection and other 
relevant information. Comment period on the proposed disposal application shall end thirty (30) days after date of 
publication. If any data, information, or arguments submitted during the public comment period appear to raise substantial 
questions concerning potential impacts to the environment, public health, safety and welfare raised by the proposed disposal 
well permit the Director may request that the Commission hold a hearing. 
 
The Commission staff will evaluate the written submissions and submit a recommendation to 
the Director on whether to request or not request a hearing.   
 
Any questions concerning this letter may be addressed to me by email at 
james.rouse@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James P. Rouse 
Hearing Officer 
 
cc: Robert P. Kohler, Ph.D.  
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